
Highland Lodge #762
216 E. Washington St.
Fort Wayne, IN 46802

Meetings: First Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Sept. Highland Article

Brethren,

Our lodge has been dark in July and August.  I hope you have had a great summer.

In May, Bro. Steve Tegtmeyer and I attended Grand Lodge Communication in 
Indianapolis.  We listened to a lot of proposals.  The most important to our Lodge was the 
proposal to serve alcohol it the Temple ballroom when rented.*  I spoke on behalf of the 
proposal.  It was passed.  Also, Most Worshipful Brother Charles F, Marlowe was elected 
the 159th Grand Master of Masons for the State of Indiana.

On May 1st we held Ladies Night and presented Bro. David Roose PM with a Past 
Masters apron.  This recognition was for being Master three times and holding our Lodge 
together.  Bro. Dave and Bro. Steve Tegtmeyer then presented flowers to our widows.

The fund raiser has been going well.  Thanks for the help everyone.  The August fund 
raiser was cancelled.  We will meet with the Coliseum in September.

Look forward to seeing all Brothers at our stated meeting on September 2nd.

From the East,
Roger A. Swisher Sr. WM

*(editors note:  Only the lodges that have a "Temple Association" are allowed to have 
alcohol served during such events.)


